
 
 
 

ACSI Statement on School Choice 
 
ACSI unequivocally supports freedom of choice in education—freedom for parents to 
choose schooling for their children that is grounded in objective truth and orthodox 
Christian belief that teaches the intrinsic worth and dignity of every person, regardless 
of their background. (Genesis 1:27) 
 
The United States Supreme Court has made clear, more than once, that states cannot 
create programs of general applicability and then exclude religious families and 
providers. Parents want school choice; nearly two-thirds of the country has implemented 
school choice programs. 
 


